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PRESS NOTE 

Date: 06.08.2014 
 

 

  All the applicants of DURCET-2014 are hereby informed that the          

DURCET-2014 Entrance Examination which is scheduled to be held on 24.08.2014 is 

postponed due to UPSC Civil Services Examinations. The DURCET-2014 Entrance 

Examination will be held on 26.08.2014 at 2.00 PM in the Dravidian University 

Campus only. The Announcement of Results of the DURCET-2014 will be on 

30.08.2014.  

                 Sd/- 
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